NATIONAL OFFICE Thornhill Office Park Building 20 94 Bekker Road Vorna Valley, Midrand Tel: 010 001 8500



To: All Legal Practitioners

13 January 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE ON EXAMINATION LANGUAGE

The above matter refers.

Kindly be advised that Council at its meeting which was held on 13 December 2019, notifies the legal profession that: -

- 1. the Notice dated 04 March 2019 relating to Examination Language is withdrawn.
- 2. the withdrawal is done to allow the Legal Practice Council to embark on a consultation process in order to implement its language policy.
- 3. the Conveyancing, Notary and Legal Practitioners Board Examination will in the meantime be offered in both Afrikaans and English languages.

We trust the above is in order.

Yours faithfully,

MS KATHLEEN MATOLO DLEPU CHAIRPERSON

LEGAL PRACTICE COUNCIL